19th November 2019

Dear Parent/Carer,

## **ART/TEXTILES/DT contribution**

At Bedale High School, we pride ourselves on the quality of teaching and learning in our Art, Textiles and Design Technology department and the range and variety of experiences that we are able to offer. For example students are currently exploring techniques such as pewter casting and lino printing.

Unfortunately, given the recent and historic funding issues that impact on smaller rural schools like ours, we face a constant challenge to be able to source affordable materials for such activities.

In order to maintain the high standard of provision that we want to offer students, we are asking parents for donations towards the cost of materials. We would be looking at a donation of no more than £10 per child. Your contribution would be gratefully received and have a significant impact in helping us to be able to continue with these crafts/skill areas.

Contributions can be made in the usual way via ParentPay.

Yours faithfully,

Card Mogo.

Miss S Allsop Teacher of Art